
KURE BEACH 

SHORELING ACCESS AND PARKING COMMITTEE 

JANUARY 3, 2013 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Jim Smith, Co-Chair     Priscilla Smith, Secretary                                

Mike Bledsoe                                                              Richard Graham III                                                                                                                                       

Clifton Beasley                                                              

Also present: Steve Pagley, Counsel Liaison 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes of the December meeting were adopted.                              

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the January meeting were adopted.                                 

Persons to address the committee:  None. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. TDA involvement for the Parking is still on-going. 

2. K Ave sidewalk is waiting for the completion of the Sunny Point Greenway. 

3. Coral parking is waiting for the completion of the Sunny Point Greenway. 

4. The encroachment process for new parking on K is on hold. 

5. Beach Access Wood signs are in the progress of being refurbished.  They did discover that four (4) of 

the signs were spelt incorrectly. The Town has approved replacing them. 

6. Wheelchair situation.  Cliff reported that he contacted people in Fla. And Cal. Regarding purchasing 

their used chairs and found that the market for used wheelchairs has grown and the supply is no longer 

available.   

7. Handicap spaces on Atlantic Ave.  This project is on hold until the area around the new park has been 

completed.  

8. Damaged beach accesses.  The town has approved the repair of the damaged beach accesses, after the 

beach nourishment is completed. 

9. Access 1347.  This access will receive a handicap viewing area. 

10. Richard advised the committee that the Town Web Site has been updated and the availability of 

wheelchairs have been included. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

a. Review of the Greenway project.  According to Sunny Point the bids have been presented and the work 

will start shortly.  They plan to install a 5’ path on both sides of K Ave and Down Road. 

b. The committee needs to update their goals for the year 2013. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on February 5
th

 at 5:00PM at the 

Town Hall. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Priscilla Smith. 

 



 

       


